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NBSIA partners with Schools Insurance Authority (SIA) for Employee Assistance Program (EAP) benefits 
through Managed Health Network (MHN).  We currently have 11 NBSIA Members participating in the EAP 
program. 
 
Recently, MHN announced that they will NOT be renewing any programs after June 30, 2023.    
 
At this time, we are working with SIA for replacement services through a Request for Proposal (RFP) process 
with other EAP providers.  Our involvement in the process will ensure that our participating EAP members will 
continue to provide competitive, high-quality assistance programs for their employees. 
 
Further discussion about assistance programs will be had at the upcoming Strategic Planning Session, and we 
provide follow-up notifications about this change in the coming months.   

 


